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NOTICE TO BE GIVEN TO LEAVERS 

 

NTF STAKEHOLDER PENSION SCHEME 

 
 
If you are a member of the NTF stakeholder pension scheme and are going out of racing 
then you should advise Friends Provident of your change of address. 
 

Friends Provident can be contacted : 
 

 0870 607 1352 
 

customer.services@friendsprovident.com 
 

Friends Provident, PO Box 1550, Salisbury SP1 2TQ 
 

 
If you are writing to Friends Provident with a change of address, we suggest you either include 
your pension scheme membership number if you know it, or your date of birth and the name of 
your last employer to ensure that the correct records are updated. 
 
If going out of racing, you have the option of: 
 

• Arranging for any pension contribution from your new employer to be paid into the scheme 
 
• Keeping it as a frozen benefit with Friends Provident in a “global scheme” or 

 
• Transferring it to another approved scheme. 
 

 
If in doubt as to what you should do,  

you should take advice from an independent financial adviser. 
 
 

If you are changing jobs to work for another licensed trainer, your change of employment and 
address will automatically be notified to Friends Provident. 


